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Testimony on HB-3075 

Stephen Gennett 

Dexter, Oregon 

50-year resident of Oregon 

 

 

I strongly oppose HB-3075 and strongly opposed Ballot Measure 114.  

 

As a law-abiding gun owner, sportsman, and former Federal Firearms License holder 

(FFL), I find HB-3075 to be unfair, unworkable, and unnecessary.   

 

Moving forward with HB-3075 will make a bad situation worse.  At the very least, HB-

3075 should be tabled until BM 114 can be addressed by the Federal Ninth Circuit 

and U.S. Supreme Court. 

 

Oregon has many serious problems where the legislature can make lives better.  HB-

3075 will make our lives worse, not better.  Homelessness, school accountability, 

ODOT’s massive budget errors, failures surrounding the Oregon Employment 

Department’s computer system, and ongoing sex scandals with the Oregon Youth 

Authority would be far better areas to spend your energy. 

 

Stephen Gennett 

 


